Bradford High School is seeking a Head Girls' Basketball Coach for the 2024-25
school year.

Head coaching experience is preferred. All teaching positions will be considered.
All Applicants interested in the position should hold a current Tennessee Teacher
License.

For more information, contact Shane Paschall, paschalls2@bradfordspecial.com or
(731) 742-3152.



